Dear Sir/Madam

Do you think it is fair to those people who have submitted their application and been waited for
years for Permanent Residence. | know there are so many people waiting for result, but this
should not be the reason to remove them from list. That is not their fault; they met all the
requirements before the application lodged. They shouldn’t pay the bill for Australia Government
immigration policy changes, especially for those made onshore application many years ago, they
stayed and worked in Australia, and paid taxes to the government.

Yours Sincerely

Alex



